TOWN OF TWO RIVERS
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES JULY 14, 2025 6:00PM

The July meeting of the Town of Two Rivers was called to order by Chairman Pohl. Supervisors Pohl,
Petska and Chase along with Clerk/Treasurer Timm were present. According to Chapter 19.84 of the
Wisconsin Statutes, the meeting notices were posted in designated places and on the website. Confirmation
from the Clerk that notices were properly posted was received.

The June 16, 2025 regular meeting minutes were approved as printed and reviewed with a motion from
Chase and seconded by Petska, motion carried.

Chairman Pohl called three times for public input: No public input, input was closed after the third call.

The financials were reviewed and placed on file with a motion from Petska and seconded by Chase, motion
carried.

Vouchers were reviewed and approved with a motion from Chase and seconded by Petska, motion carried.

Temporary Beer License for the Town of Two Rivers Firefighters for 7-25-2025 and temporary operators
license for Scott Karbowski for same date were approved with a motion from Petska and seconded by
Chase, motion carried.

Application from Mark Seehafer for Holding Tank was tabled as no information was received.

Application from Judith Blazer for Holding Tank permit was reviewed with all documents being presented,
address 8037 STH 147, parcel number 018-122-005-013.00. Application was approved with a motion by
Petska and seconded by Chase, motion carried, note the address correction STH 147 not STH 42.

Reports were given by Highway Supervisor Kobes, Ambulance Board Member Kobes, Recycling Manager
Wachholz, Constable Dan Liermann and Fire Chief Leichtfuss. Manitou Drive property owner was issued
a citation and court date is 7-29-25. Other problems with same property and property on Johnston Drive
were also discussed. Constable asked about coverage for back issue sustained while picking up stray dogs.
Clerk Timm will get him proper documents for filing. Roadwork will begin on Woodland Drive, weather
permitting. Supervisor Chase will now be our Ambulance Board Member after the resignation of Dalen
Kobes. We thank Dalen for his years of serving on that board.

Motion made by Petska and seconded by Chase to adjourn meeting at 6:50pm, motion carried, and meeting
was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Timm
Clerk/Treasurer Authenticated by Steve Pohl, Chairman




